
The Committee of 

Maryknoll Convent Former Students (Ont.) Inc. 
 

Would like to thank all those who attended/made  

donations to the Memorial Mass 

For Sr. Rose Duchesne Debrecht 

On Saturday, March 29, 2014 

At St. Gabriel’s Passionist Parish, Toronto. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks go to 

Fr. Brian Swords for officiating at the Mass 

Andrew Kwong for being the cantor & organist 

The MCS/MSS choir and last but not least 

Fatima Lee Luk for organizing everything 

From flowers, printing Mass program, music, etc. 
 

Donations in excess of expenses will be sent to the 

New York Motherhouse. 


